
Online Webinar: Personal Development and Career Planning in Emerging 

Technologies (10.05.2025) 

The Department of Information Technology conducted an online webinar on “Personal 

Development and Career Planning in Emerging Technologies” on 10.05.2025 for second-year 

students. The session was delivered by Mr. T. Kalaivanan, Technical Lead, TCS, focusing on 

skill development, career planning strategies, and aligning students with the demands of emerging 

technology sectors. 

 

 


